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The Space Program
Listening as an act of creativity and freedom

October 21st, 1:30 p.m.
Gaylord Auditorium

Stevie “Dr. View” Johnson is the CEO of The Space Program (TSP), a hybrid record 
label and non-pro�t organization collective of artists, entrepreneurs, 
activists and scholars, that creatively disrupts systems of oppression through the 
creation and production of Hip-Hop music.

Dr. Johnson will talk about how he, along his collaborators, used artifacts and 
discussions to produced the album Curriculum of the Mind that addresses
the experience of black men at historically white colleges.   The work was part of 
his dissertation. 


